


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11/15/18 

 

 

To: Lieutenant Governor, Spencer J. Cox,  

Utah State Capitol Complex, Suite 220 

P.O. Box 142325 

Salt Lake City, UT 84114-2325 

Delivered via email: annexations@utah.gov  

 

Re: Notice of impending boundary action – Annexation of unincorporated property into Kaysville City. 

 

Lieutenant Governor Cox, 

 

Kaysville City is submitting this notice of impending boundary action for the annexation of some 65 

acres of property into Kaysville City from the unincorporated Davis County.  

 

Kaysville City has received a valid petition, and after certifying this petition has subsequently followed 

all the applicable processes and necessary requirements in consideration of the boundary adjustment as 

outlined in UCA 10-2-4, Annexation.  

 

Kaysville City has passed an ordinance to approve the annexation, we request a certificate of boundary 

adjustment from your office to complete the process and record the annexation plat. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Lyle Gibson 

Kaysville City Community Development 

801-546-1241 

lgibson@kaysvillecity.com 
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